
 

STAFF REPORT 

Regular City Commission Meeting 

September 12, 2024 

  

To: Elected Officials 

From: Dale L. Martin, City Manager 

Date: September 12, 2024 

Item Name: Consideration of City Commission Reserved for Contingencies Funds 

Background:  The FY 2023/2024 Budget includes an appropriation in the City Commission’s budget of $65,000. 
Approximately $60,000 of unencumbered funds remains available for City Commission use on additional desired 
projects. 

Fiscal Impact: The funds are currently allocated to General Fund, City Commission, Reserved for Contingencies 
(Line 001.5111.909302). 

Staff Recommendation: None. 

 


